
336 Squadron celebrates

  

As known 336 Squadron "Olympos" is the last in the world to still fly with A-7E Corsair II. 
Nevertheless today 27 February 2010 the 336 Squadron celebrating the 67 years in service of
Hellenic Air Force presented a special painted A-7H Corsair II aircraft which is placed in front of
the squadron's building in Araxos AB. The type has stopped flying in 2007 and among other
340, 345 and 347 Squadrons made use of it. We especially thank our friend Vaggelis
Kontodimos  from
Patras for the information and the photographs.
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